
From: Julie Price <JuliePrice@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/24/2014 2:16:16 PM
Subject: FW: Nana's Day Care

From: wesleydonehue@gmail.com [mailto:wesleydonehue@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Harvey Peeler 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 8:53 PM 
To: Julie Price; Martha Casto
Subject: Fwd: Nana's Day Care

----------Forwarded message ----------
From: Diane Bush <vdbush47@yahoo.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 22, 2014 at 8:21 PM
Subject: Nana's Day Care
To: "harvey@harveypeeler.com" <harvey@harveypeeler.com>

Senator Peeler,
I am sending you this e-mail on behalf of my sister , Marcy Horne. Her husband had this daycare build for her
around 1985 or 1986. She had it open just a little while and he died of a heart attack. This daycare is my sister's 
life . She has had an excellent rating all these years. For the last year she has had a new DSS caseworker by the 
name of Tracey Nichols. She has been riding them so bad it is ridiculous. I am a retired nurse , I work for my
sister after I retired for a few months . I had the privilege of meeting Tracey. This lady would write her up for
not having a date on a baby bottle, she was dogmadic about paperwork. In the baby was potty trained she would 
not let the child go to the bathroom, since they were in the baby room they had to use there diaper. As we all 
know some children learn much faster than others. All of this petty stuff she wrote my sister up for led her not 
to be able to renew her license. My sister is 73 years old, this is her life. This makes the 3rd daycare this lady 
had closed down in Boiling Spring. DSS sent my niece a letter to appeal this , which she did. She faxed the 
paper back to them they are saying they never received it. They came out on Friday. My sister and myself was 
at the hospital our brother was dying. My niece
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